From: Reid, Tara on behalf of Walesh, Kim

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: Fw: Catalyze SV Public Comments on Citywide Design Standards & Guidelines

Date: Friday, August 14, 2020 10:40:41 AM

Email 7 of 7. Looks like they are all going through!!

Kim Walesh

Deputy City Manager | City of San Jose 200 East Santa Clara Street | San Jose, CA 95113 (408) 535-8177

kim.walesh@sanjoseca.gov

Follow us on Twitter www.twitter.com/sjeconomy

From: Alex Shoor <alex@CatalyzeSV.org> Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 6:19 PM

To: Hakimizadeh, Leila <Leila.Hakimizadeh@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; Kline, Kelly <Kelly.Kline@sanjoseca.gov>; Devalcourt, Joel <Joel.Devalcourt@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn

<Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>; Rood, Timothy
<timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Catalyze SV Public Comments on Citywide Design Standards & Guidelines

[External Email]

Dear Leila and San Jose's Planning staff,

Thank you for considering <u>Catalyze SV's feedback</u> on San José Citywide Design Standards and Guidelines (DSG). We applaud you and your colleagues' efforts on this important document that will help ensure high-quality developments that prioritized sustainable transportation and vibrancy.

Catalyze SV's members evaluate development projects, provide input to developers and city leaders on the projects, and advocate for the highest-quality projects to be approved and built quickly. We believe that getting these standards and guidelines right will benefit the communities in which we advocate and the projects on which we work. We would like to submit the attached feedback on the Citywide Design Standards and Guidelines. Would follow-up dialogue between Catalyze SV staff and City staff on these ideas be helpful to you? We would welcome it.

Catalyze SV looks forward to seeing the San José Citywide Design Standards and Guidelines approved with our feedback taken into consideration and seeing projects following these standards and

guidelines come before our Project Advocacy Committee.

Sincerely, Catalyze SV's staff and Project Advocacy Committee

Alex Shoor Executive Director Catalyze SV alex@CatalyzeSV.org www.CatalyzeSV.org

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.